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The Georgia Association of Educators has endorsed John Albers for State
Senate District 56. Citizens, parents, teachers, students and educators will be
notified of the importance to support Albers for Senate on Primary Election Day,
July 20th.

Jeff Hubbard, President of GAE said, “The GAE-FPE endorsement of your
candidacy was based in part on your commitment to the 1.6 million Georgia
children who will be depending on you”...

“Our kids are the future. Providing an education system full of options and
opportunities ensures success for everyone in our state. Standing up for our
schools is not only a parent and teacher problem, it directly impacts every person
statewide. | am honored by the endorsement of the GAE and as the next State
Senator, | will work tirelessly to support and improve education”, said Albers.

The Albers campaign continues to surge with endorsements from important
government leaders, veterans, educators, and North Fulton voters to win the
primary on July 20th and serve as the next state senator from District 56. For
more information visit: www.votealbers.com.
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